BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 18th of May 2025
Priest on duty Sunday May 18th:    Fr. Jerry Keane  087 - 2844649

SUNDAY, May 18th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· The Finnerty & Kennelly families

· Joan Galvin, Ballyegan whose anniversary occurs at this time

· Peggy Williams, Tullamore whose 5th anniversary occurs at this time and deceased members of the Williams and Moriarty families

· Jack Griffin, Ballyegan whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY, May 25th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Margaret Rice, Blanemore whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €735.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Last Sundays collection for Education of Priests amounted to €375.00. Thanks to all who contributed to the collection.

GRAVEYARD MASSES:  

· Mass at St. Johns Cemetery Ballybunion will take place on Friday, June 13th @ 7 p.m.

· Mass at Lisselton Cemetery  will take place on Monday June 23rd @ 7.30 p.m. 

· Mass at Gale Cemetery will take place on Thursday June 27th @ 7.30 p.m.


DIOCESE OF KERRY - Care of Creation Network for Parishes:  Join us for a zoom meeting on Tue 20th May at 7.30pm to hear about upcoming events, resources and link with others to promote biodiversity and care for creation in our parishes.  
If you are not already a member and would like to join us, email berniemccaffrey@dioceseofkerry.ie all are welcome.
GROW MENTAL HEALTH:  Grow Mental Health Support group next meeting is on Wednesday 21st of May at 7:30pm, at the Shanchai Centre, 24 The Square, Listowel, Co. Kerry. V31 RD93. 
For further information and details please ring Jerry Cronin 086 0271990
TEACH SIAMSA:  On Wednesday 21st May Astronomy Kerry will give a talk and observation session at Teach Siamsa Finuge. It starts at 8 PM. All are welcome. The event is free of charge. More details available on the Teach Siamsa Finuge Facebook and Instagram pages.
PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery will be closed next Friday May 23rd.  
The office will reopen on Friday May 30th at 9.15 a.m.   Phone 087 – 6538782.
